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From: Joseph Milstein [mailto:milstein@alumni.caltech.edu] 
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Subject: Propsal regarding CONTINUATION PRACRICE 
 
 
The attached proposal is my personal statement and is not to be attributed 
to any other practitioner or to any law firm.  It was also submitted to a 
working group of the Boston Patent Law Association, and is being submitted 
in abbreviated from by that working group. 
 
Joseph B. Milstein 
 






